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Dear Steve,

While modern technology continues to make our lives easier and more convenient,
the revolution in how we participate in our democracy remains incomplete.
Someday, simple acts like voting or joining a town meeting will be as easy as
shopping online or hailing a ride share—but net yet. 

That’s why Knight is making a $3 million investment in Democracy Works to make
voting and civic participation easy and accessible in the digital age. Since
2010, Democracy Works has been at the forefront of applying technology’s promise
to the vital work of strengthening our democracy.

Knight's funding will support the scaling and growth of the organization’s
technologies, including its TurboVote platform, which develops tools for voters,
gathers data for elections, and builds technology for election officials.

In 2018, more than 6 million subscribers of TurboVote received election information
and reminders, tens of millions of people used the platform to find a polling location,
and states throughout the country registered more than 125,000 polling places to the
platform.

This support will also help Democracy Works launch a new, $20 million funding push
to bring TurboVote and its other digital tools to a mass audience — with the ultimate
goal of increasing participation in elections.

You can learn more about the investment, the organization and its technologies on
our website.

Sincerely,

Sam Gill
VP/Communities and Impact
Knight Foundation
@thesamgill
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NEW: Knight invests $3M in technology that makes voting easy and accessible
Sam Gill, Knight Foundation [web@knightfoundation.org]

Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2019 2:00 PM

To: Steve Johnston

DETAILS ON OUR NEW INVESTMENT
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